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1. Steering Committee Activities

Monitoring mission for the ReSPA project with Mrs Renata Duspara took place on 3 June
2008. Mr Davor Ljubanovi¢, Croatian representative at the Steering Committee, Mrs
Tatjana Corlija Milivojevi¢, Croatian deputy representative at the Steering Committee and
Adela Golub, Croatian “Option B” in-country resource attended the meeting.

The Croatian SC member and substitute member communicated regarding the Croatian
position on the Draft International Agreement Establishing ReSPA. Intensive
communication between the Ministry of the Foreign Affairs, the Central State Office for
Administration, the Central Office for Development Strategy and Coordination of EU funds,
the Ministry of Finance and other institutions involved in the process of establishing ReSPA
is in progress.

Communication with the CSOA’s Human Resources Planning, Development and
Management Department in order to arrange participation of their representative at the
Second ReSPA meeting of Heads of Schools and Institutes of Public Administration in the
Western Balkans, to be held in Tirana on 10 July 2008. Preparation and translation of the
Croatian Training Needs Assessment Methodology for the meeting.

Finalisation of preparation of ReSPA Activities Overview which will be presented on the
website of the Central State Office for Administration in Croatian language.

2. ReSPA Publications

Work on ReSPA regional publication on Civil Service Training Systems is in progress.

Preparation of the second material for the 2nd ReSPA publication on Attractiveness of
Civil Service in the Balkans.

Completed and delivered contribution to the ReSPA E-Newsletter describing the
institutional profile of the Central State Office for Administration.

3. ReSPA Events

Recruitment of 1 candidate who will participate in the 15th Intensive Seminar on the
European Union organised by the College of Europe, which will take place in Bruges,
Belgium, from 30 June — 18 July ’08.

On 12 June 2008, the Government of the Republic of Croatia adopted the Letter of Intent
and Mr Nobilo, Croatian ambassador in the Republic of Slovenia, signed it.

4. Other Issues

Intensive preparation among all relevant institutions in Croatia regarding the meeting with
Mr Jan Truszczynski of the European Commission mission to Croatia to discuss further
development of ReSPA. The meeting is scheduled on 23 July '08.
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